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Hello Oregon Legislators, 

As a citizen of the United States and a resident of Oregon, o do not see the benefit of 

this information due to the role of the Secretary of State. 

 

I find this also deeply concerning due to the trend in the SoS office yet no actions are 

being taken.  

 

The effect of doing something like this only leads to the conclusion of registering new 

voters. While we are “a country of immigrants” we are also a united states of America 

which requires the citizens to be of only America not “visiting” or “inside the borders 

of.” 

 

This would be like letting someone that is squatting control how you do things in your 

own property. 

 

As we all know, the DMv already does this as well, which again seems like a dual 

edged sword. The intent or selling point is convenience. The unspoken truth is there 

is no validation of the person applying at the DMV is not registered to vote as a part 

of the process. 

 

People can come to Oregon or the US but only naturalized or natural born citizens 

are to vote as they are supposed to have an idea of what America is not an opinion of 

what America is. 

 

Anyone is welcome to work here with a visa for example, but visa is “I’m visiting” not 

“I am responsible to do my civic duties of voting and jury duty.” 

 

Please leave it as for the people and by the people as while our foundations of 

thoughts are eroding you will find many are not happy as you are moving to job rule 

end of the democracy stick versus the constitutional republic the framers defined. 


